
South Stoke Parish Council Newsletter No 55. 

Sulis Down Development – Planning Application 
 

(This document and a comprehensive range of South Stoke Parish Council documents can be found on our website:- 

www.southstokepc.org.uk) 
 

The following Planning application has been received 
Application Type:    Full Application with an EIA attached 
Site Location:    Parcel 4234 Combe Hay Lane Combe Hay Bath    
Description of Proposal:  Erection of 173 residential units, open space, allotments, green 
infrastructure, landscaping and associated works including provision of vehicular access from 
Combe Hay Lane. 
Name of Applicant:   Hignett Family Trust & Bloor Homes 
Reference Number: 17/02588/EFUL Case Officer: Gwilym Jones 

This can be found online at the B&NES website http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/  Go to:- 

Planning and Building Control    and then    View and Comment on Planning Applications  In 

the paragraph:- Advice on submitting comments 

Click on the Public Access pages and enter 17/02588/EFUL as the reference in the Search. 

All 173 new homes would be within the Parish of South Stoke, and so have important 

implications for the residents of South Stoke.  There is limited time for people to study this 

huge development and comment to B&NES. 

 

The Parish Council has a Full set of the printed documents for the application and will make 

them available for public viewing in 

South Stoke Village Hall 

Saturday 8th July from 10 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

The Parish Council will discuss this Planning Application at the next Parish Council 

meeting:- 

South Stoke Village Hall 

Monday 24th July 7:30 p.m. 

The public may attend this meeting to address the Parish Council on this matter at 7:30 p.m. 

(or any other matter at 6:00 p.m.). 

The Parish Council will formulate its response to the application at this meeting taking into 

account any representations made to them. 

 

You may also send any comments to the Parish Council by e-mail to the Parish Clerk at the e-

mail address below, and you may also provide your e-mail address to the clerk if you wish to 

receive further communications on this and other Parish Council matters that are likely to be 

of interest to you. 

 

 

Geoff Davis - Clerk         Tel. 840201. E-mail southstokeclerk@hotmail.com 


